
Thursday Mail 4-8-2021 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
We hope everyone had a restful break and Happy Easter. 

 Virtual Gala Raffle 2021:  Please do not forget to turn in your tickets for the St. Zachary 
Virtual Spring Gala Raffle for your chance to win cash prizes!  The final drawing will be 
held at the Virtual Gala on Saturday, April 24.  Don’t miss your chance to win cash prizes 
and support St. Zachary!  Please see the flyer in today’s email attachment.  More details 
about the Virtual Gala will be coming soon! 

 Polish Language Preschool – St. Zachary School is pleased to announce a Polish 
language preschool is being added for the 2021-2022 school year.  Details are being 
finalized.  Stay tuned for more information! 

 Tuition Agreements for 2021-2022 School Year:  Agreements for the upcoming school 
year will be sent home with the youngest/only student tomorrow.  The agreement has a 
new look this year.  Please read all information carefully.  Keep one copy for your 
records and return a complete signed copy to the school office by April 16, 2021.  All 
FACTS accounts will be rolled over using the current payment plan and method unless 
noted on the FACTS preference letter included with your agreement.  If you have a new 
student who will be attending St. Zachary next year that is not yet registered, wish to 
change from half day to full day preschool or need other changes, please notify the 
school office.  Remote learners:  You may pick up your Tuition Agreement from the 
crate in front of the main school doors at dismissal time. 

 Tuition Assistance:  St. Zachary School offers financial assistance to registered families 
with students in grades K-8 who are in need.  Please go to the Grant and Aid section of 
your FACTS account to apply.  Funds are limited; therefore, it is strongly encouraged 
that applications be submitted as soon as possible to be considered for assistance for 
the 2021-2022 school year.  Assistance results will be announced in June and tuition 
agreements will be amended as needed.  Any family who received assistance for the 
current year must reapply for next year in order to be considered for assistance. 

 Tomorrow is a St. Zachary Family T-shirt dress down day.  Just a reminder, shorts are not 
to be worn until May 1. 

 Upcoming dates:  
o Friday, April 9 – Glow Run pledges are due 
o Saturday, April 24 – Virtual Spring Gala and Raffle Drawing 
o Friday, April 30 – No School 
o Monday, May 31 – Memorial Day.  No School. 
o Friday, June 4 – Last day of school 
o Saturday, June 5 – Class of 2021 Graduation 

Thank you for your continued support. 



St. Zachary School Office 
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